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9525 E. Highland Road                                  Telephone (810) 626-2100 
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January 26, 2022 

 

Dear HCS Education Community: 

 

We Will Miss You Ms. Kreger! 

 

Unfortunately, Ms. Kreger, Principal of Village Elementary, will be leaving the Village community to 

pursue a wonderful opportunity for her professional career.  Her last day will be February 11, 2022.  I know 

that we will all miss her huge smile, spirited personality, and drive to create the best educational 

environment possible for students and staff.  There is little doubt that she was the right hire to lead Village 

Elementary over the past few years.  Thank you for the time you have given our community Ms. Kreger.  

Starting on February 1, 2022, Mr. Jason Reck, Hartland High School Assistant Principal, will work with Ms. 

Kreger to transition into the principalship.  We have every confidence that Mr. Reck will continue to 

support the outstanding learning environment.  Mr. Reck has enthusiastically embraced this interim 

opportunity.  To ensure that we have high school administrative coverage, Mrs. Melissa Frasier will be 

moving from a teaching position at Creekside Elementary to the Interim Dean of Students position at the 

high school.  We look forward to great things continuing to happen in all our buildings.  The district will 

assess these interim positions at the end of the school year.    

 

Parent Perception Survey 2021-22 for Middle School 

 

With the completion of the Middle School Parent Perception Survey, 91.5% of respondents indicated that 

they would give an A or B to the school, based on their experiences, 87.1% agreed or strongly agreed that 

“school is a safe place for my child,” 88.7% agreed or strongly agreed that “school is an inviting and 

welcoming place for my student to learn,” and 93.6% stated that “school treats my student with respect.”  

Once the high schools have completed this survey process, I will share some results.  At a future Board 

meeting, I will share the combined district results.  Thank you for taking the time to help us better 

understand your perspective on the work we do to educate and care for students.   

   

Mark Your Calendars and Share  

 

Kindergarten Round-up:  Saturday, February 5, 2022 @ Hartland Education Support Service Center, 

10:00 to 11:30 AM.   

 

HCS Job Fair:  We will be hosting a job fair at the same time from 10:00AM to 12:00PM.  Representatives 

will have tables set up for transportation, student nutrition, custodial/maintenance, guest teachers, 

secretarial, para-educators, and community education opportunities (pool, child care, coaches/instructors).  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Weekly COVID Update: 

 

Since my last update on January 19, 2022, the data shows: 

 

Livingston County Average Percentage of Positive Results for all Tested:  30.2%  

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Day: 432.8 

Livingston County Average Number of Positive Cases Per Week:  3,030  

 

The district has been notified of positive or probable COVID cases at Lakes Elementary (11), Round 

Elementary (3), Hartland Middle School (24), Hartland High School (47) and Child Care (1).   

 

Respectfully, 

 
Chuck Hughes 

Superintendent 


